
【International Business Support Team】
HKTDC Top Executive visited OBDA 

on October 13, 2022.

Mr. Junzo Tateno, President of OBDA (Osaka Business Development Agency) received
a courtesy visit from Ms. Margaret Fong, Executive Director of Hong Kong Trade
Development Council (HKTDC) on October 13th.

During the meeting, Mr. Tateno strongly suggested that both sides are required to
strengthen youth level interaction for the next generation.

Also Ms. Fong is a frequent visitor to Osaka, however this is the first time to visit the
OBDA office.

Following the explanation of OBDA’s various activities, she expressed that HKTDC is
keenly interested in startup projects especially in the field of Fintech, IoT, Cleantech
and Healthcare etc.

OBDA and HKTDC would like to develop business relationships for those target areas
effectively by the efforts of OIH (Osaka Innovation Hub) and HKTDC Osaka office
connection in the future.


